RAMJAS COLLEGE HOSTEL
University of Delhi, Delhi— 110 007
e-mail:- hostel@ram jas.du.ac.in,

21.08.2023

Notice

In continuation of notice dated 17.08.2023 regarding admissions in the
Hostel (Boys & Girls) 2023-24, considering the safety and convenience of
our cherished residents, the hostel administration is actively monitoring the
progress of the construction and maintenance work. The new admission
schedule will be announced on the college website and notice boards of
college as soon as possible. However, applicants are advised to stay ready
with all admission related documents etc. required for admission in the

hostel (provided on the college website).

Please keep an eye on college website as well as college and hostel notice

boards for all further updates regarding the admission process in hostel.
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Prof. Sunil Kumar
(Warden)
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